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Comments: Please extend the comment period for the proposed Rochford Project #67838. There are substantive
problems with the project and the public needs to be fully heard so USFS can render informed decisions.

My opposition to the project centers on the high potential for catastrophic environmental impacts. Moreover,
Rochford interferes with Indigenous rights to use this land for ceremonial purposes. In my opinion, this proposed

project is on Lakota land, and they should decide what happens there.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



